

Edgewood Primary School

Building skills and values for life

Headteacher: Mr Ed Seeley www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk

(0115) 956 1337

office@edgewood.notts.sch.uk

Wednesday, 5 October 2016

Dear Parents/Carers,

The children and staff in Foundation classes (Red, Green and Rainbow classes) would like to welcome you to their Harvest celebration on Wednesday 12th October in the school hall. We will start at 11.00am and finish at approximately 11.40am.

We will be singing songs and acting out a story about Harvest. We would like children to come to school on this day dressed as farmers or scarecrows to add an extra element to the celebration.

To help our local community we are asking if you could bring food donations to school on the day. Items like tins of fruit or vegetables, pasta, rice and packets of food with a good sell by date (shelf-life) would be appreciated. These items will form part of our Harvest display and then will be taken down to the 'Under one roof' charity that distributes food parcels throughout the year to local families needing additional support.

Please note that due to limited space in the hall we will have to restrict numbers coming to the event to 2 places per family.

Many thanks for your help. If you require any additional information, please talk to your child's class teacher

We look forward to seeing you at our celebration.

Mrs Bradley Mr Ward Mrs Cable







